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HOW CAN I ACCESS PARENT PORTAL?
Easy steps for access to learn more about your child’s information:
• Visit www.knoxschools.org > Popular Links > Family Portal.  
• You will be prompted to enter your Login ID and Password.  
• If you don’t have a Login ID, please contact your child’s school for that 

information before school closes for the summer. 
• After May 25, the office will be open on Wednesdays from 9:00 – 12:00 

through the summer for your convenience.  Exact dates for the release of 
the class assignments will be provided at a later date. 

• It is important for you to secure your access to Parent Portal as the first 
step in the process.

WHY ACCESS PARENT PORTAL?
• Monitor your 1st-5th grade child’s progress 

and grades online

• Access schedules and other information

• Additionally, the Knox County Schools’ 
Helpdesk can help with resetting 
passwords for Parent Portal. If school 
hours are closed please feel free to contact 
the Helpdesk at 865-594-1830. 
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